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Math...
This month we have worked on
presentation skills and completed a TV
News segment project as a class. We
completed the next unit in the Keystone
books and focused on different grammar
concepts including: adjectives and
adjectival phrases, adverbial clauses of
time, purpose, reason, and contrast.  

This month we worked a little
bit with volume and  surface
areas of different shapes.
Students also looked at the
number pi and its importance
in math, exploring in several
different ways how it is used in
calculations.

The students have still been
learning about ecology, each
lesson they are given
vocabulary words that are
explained in detail and they try
their best to re-explain the
vocabulary words. The
students took a trip to the
nearby forest to help them
understand a bit more about
mother nature and the
ecological niche of organisms.

Students created Google
Slides presentations about
different aspects of Polish
history in the recent past. they
focused on The political
situation in the 1980s, the
Round Table Talks, the
Elections of 1989, and the
government structures. 
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